
 

 

 

Wednesday, 14 December 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to let you know that this term, your child has not achieved the 95% positive behaviour ratio that 

we expect of all our students as a result of poor behaviour. This means they are not able to go on one of the 

many rewards day activities on Tuesday 20th December and will attend normal lessons. 

On the 20th December the school will close at 2:10pm for all students that have worn full school uniform and 

followed school rules, any child that has not done this will be supervised by the senior leadership team until 

3:10pm.  

All students will have the opportunity to qualify for rewards day again next term, and we would like to invite 

you to arrange a meeting with the pastoral team to discuss how we can work together to support your child 

to achieve this. The next activities will be offered in March 2023. 

If you would like to discuss ways to improve your child’s behaviour or help accessing Classcharts please get 

in touch to arrange a meeting (or phone call) at a time that suits you. You can contact us by email at 

admin@cityofderbyacademy.org or you can call 01332 270450. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Adrian Harding 
Headteacher 

'Improving the life chances of all students' 
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